C&H HOG FARMS, INC.
HC 72 Box 2
Vendor, Arkansas 72683

Mr. Caleb J. Osborne .

Associate Director ' DEC 0 6 2047
Office of Water Quality _ i (e
Arkansas Department of Environmental Quality , \\ _&;)__...s
5301 Northshore Drive (s

North Little Rock, AR 72118
Re: Permit No. 5264-W; AFIN 51-00164
Dear Caleb,

On Wednesday, December 6, C & H Hog Farms, Inc. will be providing the items
requested in Y 1, 2, 3 and 6 of your letter dated September 19, 2017 along with a part of the
information requested in § 4. As my counsel has explained, there are continuing questions
concerning the issue of any well as referenced in § 5, but we are addressing that issue and may
need additional time to make sure it is properly addressed.

Our consultant, Monica Hancock, has begun the work necessary to comply with the
remainder of § 4, but due to other work commitments and the need for additional clarification
from ADEQ concerning matters such as the “Mount Judea sport complex,” which is not properly
characterized, is not used by the public, and is not owned by Mount Judea or the school district,
she cannot complete her work before the ninety-day deadline set forth in your letter of
September 19, 2017. Therefore, C & H Hog Farms, Inc. requests an extension to March 15,
2018 to provide the additional information. We hope to provide the additional information well

- before that extended date, but the extension is needed in case questions arise during the process
of preparing the maps and updated buffers.

Your consideration of this request is appreciated.
Sincerely,

v‘“quc,m Henson VA-G-17
Jason Henson

cc: Mr. William A. Waddell, Jr.
M. Basil Hicks




